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12 July 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 

OFSTED INSPECTION 24 - 25 MAY 2022 

 

Following our recent inspection from Ofsted as detailed above, I am writing to let you know that 
the report has been published and is available on both our website and on Ofsted’s website. 
 

The school’s commitment to prioritising the personal development and welfare of our pupils was 
recognised as a real strength of our school. I was also pleased that inspectors recognised the 
good behaviour of the vast majority of our young people and the efforts from the staff that go 
into ensuring that this is the case. 
 

The lead inspector commented “Lessons are ordered and calm. It’s a positive environment. It’s 
delightful and at times, it’s spiritually uplifting.” 
 

Inspectors also commented on the high quality of the curriculum and the excellent work 
undertaken by our subject leaders to develop this. 
 

Of course, there are areas for improvement and we received some recommendations on 
improving our provision for pupils with Special Educational Needs and/or Disabilities. We will be 
working closely with Central Bedfordshire Council in order to secure this improvement. We will 
be ensuring that we improve the ways in which we communicate with parents, especially when 
we have had to make difficult decisions so that parents understand the choices made. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss Z J Linington 
Headteacher 
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